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Wyoming Secretary of State Ed Murray Selected for National Leadership Position 
 

CHEYENNE, WY – Wyoming Secretary of State Ed Murray has been selected to serve on the Executive 
Board for the National Association of Secretaries of State (NASS). He was selected and sworn in as the 
Western Region Vice-President last week at the conclusion of the NASS 2017 Summer Conference in 
Indianapolis, Indiana. The Western Region encompasses 13 states: Wyoming, Alaska, Arizona, California, 
Colorado, Hawaii, Idaho, Montana, Nevada, New Mexico, Oregon, Utah, and Washington.  
 
“I’m really honored to have been chosen by my fellow Secretaries of State to serve in this leadership 
position, and I look forward to standing strong for our western heritage and the issues important to us,” said 
Secretary Murray upon his swearing in.  
 
Secretary Murray will serve a one-year term ending in July, 2018. NASS is the nation's oldest nonpartisan 
professional organization for state officials. 
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